# Contents

Submission No: 101	Jeanine Fowler	139
Submission No: 102	Lorna Mckenzie	141
Submission No: 103	Blair Crowley	142
Submission No: 104	Brandi Kane-Harnish	143
Submission No: 105	Hope Fletcher	144
Submission No: 106	Sally Bublitz	145
Submission No: 107	Dane Ladbrook	146
Submission No: 108	Adrian Thomas	147
Submission No: 109	Charlotte Maxner	148
Submission No: 110	Georgia Martin	149
Submission No: 111	Krys Beardman	150
Submission No: 112	Gemma Chambers	151
Submission No: 113	Alex	152
Submission No: 114	Keith Bolger	153
Submission No: 115	Paul Duynhoven	155
Submission No: 116	Jacqui Needham	157
Submission No: 117	Caleb Marshall	158
Submission No: 118	Chris French	159
Submission No: 119	Samara	161
Submission No: 120	Terina Waiwiri	163
Submission No: 121	Jessica Brewster	164
Submission No: 122	David Waite	165
Submission No: 123	Danielle Reid	167
Submission No: 124	Philippa Berry-Smith	168
Submission No: 125	Sarah Evans	170
Submission No: 126	Craig Nielsen	171
Submission No: 127	Steve Norman	172
Submission No: 128	Denay Cottam	173
Submission No: 129	Vanessa Weir	174
Submission No: 130	Helen Foreman	176
Submission No: 131	Catherine Butler	177
Submission No: 132	Courtney	178
Submission No: 133	Vaughan	179
Submission No: 134	Shanelle Ruakere	180
Submission No: 135	Paul	181
Submission No: 136	Caleb Waho	182
Submission No: 137	Thitiporn Winijmongkolsin	183
Submission No: 138	Matthew Mckay	

Submission No: 139	Will	187
Submission No: 140	Rachel	189
Submission No: 141	Dave Huzziff	190
Submission No: 142	Janette Bedford	191
Submission No: 143	Dianne Stokes	193
Submission No: 144	Kameron Jago-Franklin	194
Submission No: 145	Scott Johnson	195
Submission No: 146	Heidi Wlham	197
Submission No: 147	Dave Matthews	198
Submission No: 148	Kushla Chapple	199
Submission No: 149	Ryan Moss	201
Submission No: 150	Jocelyn Hunter	202
Submission No: 151	Lois Parkes	203
Submission No: 152	Eddie	205
Submission No: 153	Graeme James	207
Submission No: 154	Tim Wilson	209
Submission No: 155	Peter	211
Submission No: 156	Joel Clegg	212
Submission No: 157	Cynthia Bolger	213
Submission No: 158	Chris Molloy	215
Submission No: 159	Joshua Paurini	216
Submission No: 160	Errol Spence	217
Submission No: 161	Shay F	219
Submission No: 162	Nicole	221
Submission No: 163	Carla Moore	222
Submission No: 164	Lara Bertie	224
Submission No: 165	Graydon Scott	225
Submission No: 166	Ashley	226
Submission No: 167	Alex Quinn	227
Submission No: 168	Blake Marston	229
Submission No: 169	Brian Clarke	230
Submission No: 170	J Millar	232
Submission No: 171	Trevor Savage	233
Submission No: 172	Hugh Russell	234
Submission No: 173	Natasha Woller	235
Submission No: 174	Julia Johnstone	237
Submission No: 175	Tanya	238
Submission No: 176	Angela Stewart	240
Submission No: 177	Jean McArthur	242
Submission No. 178	Rehekah Sayage	244

Submission No: 179	Clare Rinckes	245
Submission No: 180	Julie Knight	247
Submission No: 181	Graceyn Potroz	248
Submission No: 182	Lynn	249
Submission No: 183	Robert Clark	251
Submission No: 184	K Seed	252
Submission No: 185	Andrew Thompson	254
Submission No: 186	Holly Wenmoth	255
Submission No: 187	Karl Wardzynski	256
Submission No: 188	Tammy	258
Submission No: 189	Jonathan Megaw	259
Submission No: 190	Kathleen Black	260
Submission No: 191	David Bentley	261
Submission No: 192	Robert Manu	262
Submission No: 193	Denise Hill	263
Submission No: 194	Ronny Rolfe	264
Submission No: 195	Rachael Beck	265
Submission No: 196	Jade Peters	266
Submission No: 197	Cameron Feather	267
Submission No: 198	Hester Stretton	269
Submission No: 199	Samuel Town	271
Submission No: 200	Greer Lean	272

Office Use Only: 348

**Submission No: 101** Jeanine Fowler

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

#### **Comments**

Do it once and do it properly. Make sure you get value for money so when tendering check the quality n specifications. Cheap will be expensive in he long run

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Offer significant incentives for ppl buying front loading washing machines. This will save you 200 ltrs per wash!

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

#### **Comments**

Teach ppl to clean their gutters n drains BEFORE we get heavy rain. Not try n fix the problem during or after

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Would like you to consider when extending to make the trail user friendly for all. Eg make wide enough for bikes to pass parents walking with little kids on their balance bikes. AND also put a digger bucket width on the side for horse riders. (No extra cost as they only need space n dirt to walk on) You have the digger there to start with and you have an immense amount of horse riders in your district. They can then also access beaches. This works very well on every large trek through the country where horses share with walkers n bikers without any issues. It also aids in ppl understanding eachothers needs. What an amazing thing to do to be able to ride safely around the coast and gives a nice change from the mangamahoe bridle trail, where you will one day cut down the pines, rendering it difficult for horses n heavy machinery.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Most of it is already done by farmers. We planted 20.000 natve trees at a Cost of 100.000 through planting schemes and paying clubs donation per tree as their fundraiser. So... plant trees by all means. Make them native so they never get removed and carbon credits stay in place. Maintenance is minimal. Fencing does not need millions of \$\$, work in conjunction with TRC. You can do better and more cost effective rather than just accepting the quotes you obviously got. Put your own thinking caps on, and operate the council as a business, think for yourselves and utilise what you've got. Happy to show you our results.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

We have enough sporting facilities. The stadium is one huge under utilised one. You struggle to up keep halls and schools have gyms. Really feel the racecourse should remain open space as it will become an important area when needed by civil defense. You need somewhere that can accomodate large crowds with cooking n toiletting facilities.

Office Use Only: 349

**Submission No: 102** Lorna Mckenzie

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 351

**Submission No: 103** Blair Crowley

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

We need this to boost our local sporting stance to catch up with the rest of NZ. We have gradually declined in many sports and having better facilities will help clow back what we have lost. We need things like indoor tennis courts to attract bigger and better sporting events and also grow our local talent and increase numbers in sports!

Office Use Only: 352

**Submission No: 104** Brandi Kane-Harnish

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 353

**Submission No: 105 Hope Fletcher** 

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low, Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters, This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

No water meters

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

#### **Comments**

I don't live in waitara

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

No rugby stadium. We don't need to use it as multi sports stadium

Office Use Only: 355

Submission No: 106 Sally Bublitz

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

Hurry up and get it built we are in desperate need

Office Use Only: 356

Submission No: 107 Dane Ladbrook

Organisation: Next Level Fitness Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 357

**Submission No: 108** Adrian Thomas

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 358

**Submission No: 109** Charlotte Maxner

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 362

Submission No: 110 Georgia Martin

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

# Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 365

Submission No: 111 Krys Beardman

Organisation: Skate Sports
Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

# **Saving water and water meters**

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

To enable Taranaki to align themselves with bigger centres and to ensure our people have a facility that will enhance wellness in the community, accessible to all and provide for all codes in the community. It is crucial that a "hub" is developed the sooner the better. This would also encourage sporting events to the region, improving financial gain from visitors as well. We have a regional sporting trust with the capability to administer and provide expertise to the hub. This would be a win/ win for the whole region.

Office Use Only: 367

**Submission No: 112** Gemma Chambers

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

# Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### What else?

Our children need a sports hub.

Office Use Only: 368

Submission No: 113 Alex

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### Comments

Would prefer to see the money going into a multi sport hub than single use rugby ground that is empty for most of the time!

Office Use Only: 369

Submission No: 114 Keith Bolger

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Very important we need good drinking water.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

We cannot keep using water the way we have been. Get it fixed.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

Not so important.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

There is no urgency for this. Not happening.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

No need just keep the ones we have up to scratch.

# What else?

Only spend money on essential things that we all need to stay alive.

Office Use Only: 371

Submission No: 115 Paul Duynhoven

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

#### **Comments**

Do it now. If you wait it will be far more expensive.

# Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Doc needs to come to the party to fix the tracks on the mountain/national park.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### Comments

Wait until the tech is better before electricifying the fleet. \$200,000 per year for 10 years seems excessive. A community project planting project 1ha per year with the council funding seems a better option to me.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

The multi-sport hub is a danger of being a white elephant due to it not being fit for purpose or fully adequate for any of the applicable sports. Major congestion issues due to not being easy to get out of in heavy traffic. If a 2nd indoor stadium is needed that makes sense to have it there but netball courts and parking etc would be better served having a purpose built facility at Hickford Park, Bell Block.

Office Use Only: 373

Submission No: 116 Jacqui Needham

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

# **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 374

**Submission No: 117** Caleb Marshall

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

#### **Comments**

Do it once, do it right and save money in the long run

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Again, do it once do it right

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 375

**Submission No: 118** Chris French

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

This shouldnt be called "saving" water. It is about "conserving" water. This is a subtle but important difference.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

I believe this should be achirved through green infrastructure design which will achieve both improved stormwater management and a more enhanced urban and natural environment.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### **Comments**

The Huatoki track is in desparate need of upgrade and repair, especially to reopen the currently closed section. It feels like this has been forgotten in lieu of other trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 376

**Submission No: 119** Samara

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

#### **Comments**

Focus on fixing water and sewers. Don't worry about stormwater

### Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Don't just focus on the money. Our rivers are more important than the bottom line.

# **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

#### **Comments**

Waitara should have invested in this when it was built. Stupid place to put a town. Maybe consider red zoning some of it rather than throwing money at it, and what about climate change impacts?!

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### **Comments**

Traverse sounds way more interesting than the not-very-coastal walkway to Waitara. I get they need to be connected but it's a lot of money for little gain. Also, what about finishing off the Waihowaka walkway in Bell Block and some of the other "almost there" walkways around the place first.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

#### **Comments**

This is barely sufficient. Planting our Place is great, but the target is lackluster. How about doing that over 5 years?!? Where's the committment to combatting climate change? Stop mucking around on plans and get action going.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

If you have to do it, then sports should pay for it all. Money better spent elsewhere. And have the guts to chuck the racecourse out not half-arse and build around them

### What else?

Transitioning our economy away from oil and gas is THE BIGGEST ISSUE but you have nothing here about it?! You say Bell Block is the fastest growing area but then you don't plan to do anything about it. Our services are luckluster, you say you've tossed out plans to upgrade the library out here, the pool needs a revamp, the traffic is crazy, hickford park is left to some farmer to use and not accessible to the rest of us (and he pollutes our air with fertiliser smells). No community board. No care, just a rates cow for you to milk. How about a some action out here, and come talk to us.

Office Use Only: 377

Submission No: 120 Terina Waiwiri

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

# **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 378

**Submission No: 121** Jessica Brewster

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 379

**Submission No: 122** David Waite

Organisation: Pukekura Tennis Club

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### **Comments**

Money spent in this area really connects communities and has really good payback. I would like a connection between Hawera and New Plymouth (bike/walking trail off road)

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

#### **Comments**

Need to be at forefront of changes been made.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

The hub needs to happen. More artifical turfs need to be built into the design plan of the hub or other venues. Despite Taranaki having great grass growing - we need to use artifical pitches for rugby, football and other winter sports. Get better use- current parks are extremely under utilised (eg Vogeltown park), because grass can not take high use in winter. One artifical turf with lights is worth about 20 grass fields. You could turn over the under used fields into community housing! Even at high performance level this should happen at Yarrows Stadium - the technology has improved. If good enough for Racing Club Paris, Saracens London, or even Memorial park in Masterton why not Taranaki rugby. For such an expensive asset to be off limit to community (say for football U17 world cup or RWC2011) because of fear of the fields would be damaged. Also you could have more extended club and community days from small juniors to seniors as in Australia. For example football on a Saturday, rugby on a Sunday and league on a Monday, touch on a tuesday night, and hockey on Wednesday - on same field. I support a venue that is high cost that will bring marquee events in Including concerts) but it also needs to be utilised. Why not build the hub at Yarrows stadium. Less congestion than racecourse but still a close location. I can see the racecourse location causing significant traffic issues on big days. The only draw back with a hub is ensuring existing clubs are not destroyed by the merging of facilities - I have seen this drop of community participation and club spirit by playing all matches at a central location (eg Tennis Central in Wellington Renouf centre. It helps high performance kids but has destroyed the participation player base)- why join a club to volunteer etc

#### What else?

I understand I have supported alot of high price projects, but investment in these areas will make New Plymouth a more attractive to live in, and likely lead to a greater rateable base (or prevent a sinking one) to ensure the costs to all ratepayers remain manageable

Office Use Only: 381

**Submission No: 123** Danielle Reid

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

# **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 382

Submission No: 124 Philippa Berry-Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Do not want water meters on residential properties. Commercial water users should pay.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

Happy to spend more to fix infrastructure, but just not on water meters for residential properties. Commercial water users should pay for water.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Yes definitely fix Waitara's flooding issue.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### **Comments**

I fully support the coastal walkway extension.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 383

**Submission No: 125** Sarah Evans

Wish to speak to the Council: No

# Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# Saving water and water meters

#### **Comments**

Why cant we encourage people to have water tanks on their property to use water for laundry and gardening etc?

### **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### Comments

We have a son in a wheelchair and have found that there is very few parks and tracks that we can access and use which is very disappointing

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

#### Comments

Agree to planting not to electric cars as these are costing out environment more to make and sustain Our power grid is also not strong enough to support this

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### Comments

Would be good if you could include a aquatic centre that mets disability requirements

Office Use Only: 384

**Submission No: 126** Craig Nielsen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 391

**Submission No: 127** Steve Norman

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 393

**Submission No: 128** Denay Cottam

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 395

Submission No: 129 Vanessa Weir

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Do we use more water because of the farming? If farmers have water meters then I do not agree with this. Not sure I like the meter idea

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

I wouldn't want an extension on walkway. I think there are better things to spend money on but I do think spend on tracks and trails in Taranaki

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

This is in great need and faster if possible

Office Use Only: 396

**Submission No: 130** Helen Foreman

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

This hub is well overdue and needs starting ASAP!

Office Use Only: 397

**Submission No: 131** Catherine Butler

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 402

**Submission No: 132** Courtney

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 403

Submission No: 133 Vaughan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Don't put water meters in people on low income wont be able to afford to live

### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

People won't be able to afford to live if you put water meters in.

### **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 404

**Submission No: 134** Shanelle Ruakere

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 405

**Submission No: 135** Paul

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 410

Submission No: 136 Caleb Waho

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 411

**Submission No: 137** Thitiporn Winijmongkolsin

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Although i agree that water meters is the right way for people to be careful with their water usage, i still think that each residence should get some quota of free water. NPDC has a method to calculate rates, so NPDC should be able to provide free water from the rates residents pay. There are people who live in big houses with rates but they may not use that much of water and they always try to save. There are also people who live in smaller house but over crowded and use a lot of water. This is the time to make them aware. Also there are people who own a swimming pool that NPDC made them pay higher rates although they didnt use the pool and never refill the pool

#### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

#### **Comments**

I agree with investing some fund but if the first stage requires \$20 million, how much more fund will be required later. If the cost is too high, then why Parts of Waitara have been built on very low lying land beside the Waitara River from the first place and will that be continued? Why NPDC allowed that if it will cost more in the future?

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

The faster, the better.

#### What else?

NPDC should fund more to teeanagers other activities too, such as through school initiative s or anything to give them somthing good for their life. Lately, i have seen more and more teenagers out on street, some how look like a gangs and from NP community Facebook page, there are more and more crime reports. We should make NP grows beautiful both interm of places and people. There should be more security system in place too. Car theft is everywhere, and other type of theft too, how should we have more green but people wont feel safe to enjoy or go out for it.

Office Use Only: 412

Submission No: 138 Matthew Mckay

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Keep water on rates and have meter rate kick in after a allocated volume that way people will naturally save and those that don't a high price can be put on the metered amount. Additional water storage should still be looked at earlier than needed otherwise a saving now may just be delaying the problem with population growth (doesn't have to be the councils problem personal water tanks may help)

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Plant natives We are currently importing coal for Huntley to make power rather than electric cars spend money on reducing councils power requirements eg all council sites to led's , sites offset with solar where possible

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

Don't drag it out , costs will only increase spend money earlier and not only will it work out cheaper but everyone gets the reward earlier  $\frac{1}{2}$ 

Office Use Only: 414

Submission No: 139 Will

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

If the water meters come into place, I hope there will be a significant drop in our rates to allow for it, not another thing to pay onto of our ever increasing rates that were expected to pay, which the price will soon be out of control.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

# What else?

Please stop the rates increases. Taranaki families are in for a real shock when these increases keep climbing every year, soon the price will be unmanageable for some people to pay, we need to start spending money on the essentials.

Office Use Only: 416

Submission No: 140 Rachel

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

# Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 421

**Submission No: 141** Dave Huzziff

Organisation: EQT

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Make it compulsory to have a water tank on each new build property, filled from the roof of the house, and encourage people to have them installed on existing properties where possible

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 423

**Submission No: 142** Janette Bedford

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

#### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

All the district should be on water meters. When we had a water problem your answer was to instal active meters Onaero had a problem, you installed meters but did not activate them. All water users should be metered

### **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Of course it needs to be done urgently as well as curbing and channelling ALL the streets!!!!

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

It is only sensible to continue the track to Waitara - look at how many people from out of town (and locals) use the track. It is great for walkers, bikers and dog walkers.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Spend money on needs not wants. Infrastructure first

# Developing a multi-sport hub

#### **Comments**

Whilst it is great in theory, there are many good places inNorth Taranaki. Waitara's sports hub, Rugby stadiom and TET centre in Stratford Is it really needed????????

Office Use Only: 424

**Submission No: 143** Dianne Stokes

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 425

Submission No: 144 Kameron Jago-Franklin

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

Hell no.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### What else?

Infrastructure should come before anything else.

Office Use Only: 427

**Submission No: 145** Scott Johnson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

My mains tap for the section is an old copper pipe that is exposed out of my front retaining wall that has high potential of being damaged. I would like to know how to get this changed to the standard under ground tap on roadside?

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

In a household of 2 residents who also gather rainwater we would like to see water meters in place so you pay for what you use as opposed to paying for what other people are using when they are not taking the steps to save water or collect water. This would make things more fair

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 428

Submission No: 146 Heidi Wlham

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 432

**Submission No: 147** Dave Matthews

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 434

**Submission No: 148** Kushla Chapple

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

In my opinion being a rates payer, it shouldnt all come from us, why should we fund every plan the council has.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

Theres alot of houses in newplymouth, and whos paying for the meters ?do we get put on a plab to pay for them ? if the council thats more money for something that isnt necessary and how does it work, rates would change every week based on water usuage.I wouldnt pay for one, Not thought through enough to be honest.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

#### **Comments**

That should be tapped onto the waitara rate payers not newplymouth. We dont live there, so why should we fund it

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

i dont agree with a walking track from mountain to sea, why not. a gondala? charge \$100 to ride it brings in revenue to cover the cost, and gives tourist's something else to do.

### **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

How many cars in the fleet ? jeepers, think its time to maybe have electric bikes or better yet use the scooters that u charge around town. I agree with the trees but not the fleet, mayb have 3 in the fleet but not everyone needs a car, just share them otherwize bike or carpool or take public transport

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Comments

If it is open to EVERY sports team including school children sports then im on board. If its just for the rich/ professional teams/ or the "top" teams then hell no, i disagree. i have a daughter who plays outdoor netball and if its raining (usualy it is) would be nice to have a place they can play their game without being saturated and getting sick.

#### What else?

ROADING! now that is and should be a top priority. Our roads are shocking nad the product thats being used is a quick fix and doesnt last and people leaning on shovels most of the day doesnt help. Roads need to be bought up to spec, and tougher long lasting tarseal needs to be used. We pay tax on food, luxery items, cars, and anything else we buy, so think its time our roads looked and were better then rhe walkway, and as for the lyn lye centre that is a black hole, if it cant stay open with its on revenue then it should be gone, its a waste of money every year, you go there once and it hardly changes, kids think its boring. What about opeing a dog park? we pay a rate for owing them too, they desirve a place to hangout, mingle with other dogs and be a safe haven for them away from the people who dont like animals, where they can be off leash and have a good time.

Office Use Only: 438

Submission No: 149 Ryan Moss

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 440

Submission No: 150 Jocelyn Hunter

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

**Boosting our Climate Action Framework** 

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 441

**Submission No: 151** Lois Parkes

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

We get adequate rainfall here in Taranaki from rain, rivers etc and our mountain. The system is old and tired and the water catchment method needs to be upgraded to store water more efficiently especially during the dry months. Water is an essential commodity and benefits everyone. Water meters are unavoidable as time goes on, but citizens are reluctant to part with ongoing rates inflation, percentages of rates increase are going up more than most people want. Would they be paying the rates increase AND water costs as per usage on the meter? THIS IS A PRIORITY ISSUE IN OUR AREA.More important than extending walkways and providing more leisure activities. People seem to be focussed on pleasure rather that essentials

### **Saving water and water meters**

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

We have enough in this area and is not essential to add to it at this stage

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Comments

Planting trees is always a good thing. The expense of upgrading fleet vehicles in the name of the environment is not necessary yet

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

There are enough sports venues where the users and club members help to fund rather than adding more costs for a large proportion of residents who will never use them

#### What else?

It is very difficult to suggest changes, improvements and issues to the council. Many councillors are reluctant to change old ways. A survey regularly like this a few times a year in with the rates demand would be great.

Office Use Only: 443

**Submission No: 152** Eddie

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Only include meters in all new subdivision. If water meters implemented than maybe a rebate for using less water.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Comments

Encourage large land owners to plant % of land in high CO2 absorbing trees. In all new subdivision and developments allow a % for area to be planted in trees. Even between properties. In on them

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

I am worried that rugby and BHS will dominate the field spaces. Make the fields junior sizes like in Whangarei. Mare tunnels to access venue under the raceway to allow more access. We need to look at moving from all outdoor sports are Sat am model and use this more. The turf should only be football not rugby as rugby as lots of great venues. With indoor venue should be split into 2 buildings with 3 courts each like Palmerston North. This caters for different sports on same nights and also could use in pandemic.

#### What else?

Please do not price the use of venues too high that means kids can not avoid it and then we do not maximise use of sport venues. Also Bell Block has a lot of land that can be used for indoor sports based.

Office Use Only: 445

**Submission No: 153** Graeme James

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

The problem has built up over a long time therefore makes sense to part fund from long term debt

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### **Comments**

We have great natural assets that are underutilized. We need to be an outdoor pursuits destination

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

Sport facilities are hugely underinvested. This impacts thousands of families every week and prevents us hosting nationals and regional events

## What else?

Thanks for allowing the feedback. Would have been nice to be asked for such transparency when you made the decisions on the rugby stadium repairs.

Office Use Only: 447

**Submission No: 154** Tim Wilson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Has anyone suggested trenchless pipeline solutions? Like a cured in place pipe. Would cause significantly less disruption to our city streets.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Comments**

All properties need to have a meter if they have a water connection

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Comments**

We need to future proof our projects so we don't fall behind in our infrastructure. We live in a place that is becoming increasingly popular and more people are making a conscious decision to live here so lets be proactive and build our infrastructure projects so they will be able to cope.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

We have such a fantastic track network for the size of our city. Lets keep building on this asset. The mountain to sea track is a perfect opportunity to build on domestic tourism and would no doubt contribute to our economy by drawing in people from outside the region.

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Comments**

We don't need to adopt the extremist views on climate change the labour government have. As technology improves we should adopt it. A fast, forced change could end up costing a lot more money.

## **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

The sooner its built the sooner they will come, with a new facility we can host events and it starts paying for itself and contributing to the local economy sooner. Building is only getting more expensive every year so the sooner it happens the better

Office Use Only: 448

**Submission No: 155** Peter

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

Essential services come before tracks & trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

### What else?

Rates are starting to be a burden on weekly expenses without being a open wallet for every dreamer that wants something in the community at the rate payers cost. Extra's should only come after essentials are paid for,or use some of the \$300 million of investment money to pay for extra's. What ever happens generations will be in debt otherwise with spiraling upwards rates.

Office Use Only: 451

Submission No: 156 Joel Clegg

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

**Boosting our Climate Action Framework** 

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 452

**Submission No: 157** Cynthia Bolger

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

completely necessary

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

this is not a necessity, try fundraising by young people.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

Again, young people need to fundraise and apply for grants

# What else?

we are retired Ndwill never have a pay raise of the 12% you are talking about  $\,$  for our rates

Office Use Only: 455

**Submission No: 158** Chris Molloy

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 456

Submission No: 159 Joshua Paurini

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 1. Do nothing. Status quo. No additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 457

**Submission No: 160** Errol Spence

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

just do it. stop wasting time and money on less important issues.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

would it be practical to keep the water costs and work in Inglewood separate from New plymouth. Are we paying to susidise other peoples problems when we are on are different supply or is new plymouth subsidising us? WOULD THE REPAIRS TO LEAKAGES ETC CUT THE WATER LOSS AND SO NOT NEED METERS?

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

No. But i would like to know why a neighbour has been able to block stormwater run off from me and several other neighbours.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

maintenance only. Valuable and desirable but not the core business which is for the survival of the RESIDENTS. (i.e. not tourists)

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Plant trees, plant trees. Not convinced about electric vehicles so just trust the sums have been done well.

## **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

Subsidise (with applications having to be made) sport groups and others to utilise existing facilities. We have enough! No massive developments.

### What else?

I understood that Rugby Park (age showing) was to have been developed years ago as a multisport hub. But it is never used. For anything. What happened to the cricket etc.

Office Use Only: 458

**Submission No: 161** Shay F

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Can't have rates increasing much more for this everthing goes up every ear except wages. Every year people have less and less money. The council needs to priorities things more and stop wasting money then passing the bill to the rate payer

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

#### **Comments**

Not a rate payer problem

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### Comments

Get rid of some vehicles start car pooling. Every day I see many council cars going to work with 1 person in them.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

### **Comments**

Should have done this instead of the waste of money rugby stadium that hardly gets used anyway

Office Use Only: 463

**Submission No: 162** Nicole

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 465

Submission No: 163 Carla Moore

Organisation: Flourish Taranaki Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

a strong public education campaign will be needed - explaining how much difference saving a little can make

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Comments

this will boost local tourism obviously but also add so much to the wellbeing and feel good factor for our community.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

consider the amount your fleet is being used - is it all actually necessary in the first place? do you need cars that drive around to sit and count other cars?

## **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

I think feasibility for this can be carried out by allowing other community collaborations to have a chance to begin the process of moving in to this space as a shovel ready project. Flourish Taranaki can allow this progress to begin, holding the space for the hub, and allowing the ponies to stay for a while and seeing how feasible it is a central place for community to come to. Please talk with us. thanks Carla

### What else?

great that you provide this feedback facility for the community!

Office Use Only: 466

**Submission No: 164** Lara Bertie

Organisation: Hockey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 467

**Submission No: 165** Graydon Scott

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

This is so important. New Plymouth is behind the rest of New Zealand in this.

Office Use Only: 468

**Submission No: 166** Ashley

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

### **Comments**

There is a big need for this. Current facilities are not up to scratch and the hub would bring in a lot of income to the region and add massive value to the city. We are way behind other cities in this area. Would prefer this over doing the coastal walkway extension

Office Use Only: 469

Submission No: 167 Alex Quinn

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

Rather than water meters, encourage home water storage of rain water. Provide support to install water storage options

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

I do not support the Waitara extension. I don't think it adds value to the community. Use the Waitara extension funds to speed up construction of Maunga to Sea traverse. This will add tourism dollars

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Happy for the planting. No to the electric vehicles. The technology is way too expense at the moment. Wait until the tech becomes cheaper (it won't take long!)

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

### **Comments**

STOP the stadium renovation. Use these funds to invest in the multi sports hub

Office Use Only: 474

**Submission No: 168** Blake Marston

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

We need to encourage activities within our community. For every dollar spent on being a healthier community how much do we save on medical health expenses?

Office Use Only: 475

**Submission No: 169** Brian Clarke

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

I would be fine having water meters if the cost of paying for water is offset by a reduction in rates. Unfortunately, the NPDC has no intention of doing this. In fact quite the opposite - water meters (paying for water) AND an outrageous increase in rates. How does the NPDC expect households to pay for all this?

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### Comments

This is a "nice to have" and can be put on hold, until the essential infrastructure (e.g. water) is completed and paid for. NPDC needs to put the ratepayers first in their decision making and always look for ways to keep rates increases down. This will mean prioritising spending.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Same comment as before. A 12% rates rise is outrageous. NPDC needs to put ratepayers first in their decision making and make hard calls that will reduce spending.

## **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

Develop a sports hub but NOT funded by rates (or pay for upkeep only). NPDC needs to get creative about finding money to pay for this. Look to business sponsorship, government grants etc.

### What else?

A 12% rates rise followed by annual 6% rises is outrageous and unacceptable. I cannot express in words my disgust that such increases are being proposed by NPDC. How do they expect households to pay for this? Who is getting a 12% pay rise to pass the increase rates? Already strained households will have to cut essentials to pay rates. NPDC needs to think of ratepayers first and consider the financial burden they are putting on the people they are supposed to serve. All I can do is comment on forums like this and vote accordingly in the next council election. I can assure you that if NPDC continues with this, any councillor that agrees to this rates rates will be ranked at the bottom by me!

Office Use Only: 476

**Submission No: 170** J Millar

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 477

**Submission No: 171** Trevor Savage

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

### What else?

I don't support spending money on rainbow crossings. Stop wasting money

Office Use Only: 478

Submission No: 172 Hugh Russell

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 479

**Submission No: 173** Natasha Woller

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

We have water. Huge rainfalls that goes uncollected. Collect it. Subsidise water tank installations on new builds or new subdivisions. and even older homes. People would prefer to pay off a water tank opposed to a water meter. Don't install water meters people are already struggling to make ends meet as it is.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

#### Comments

Great idea for planting as long as natives.. Will need on going permanent funding to maintain the new planting from invasive weed species etc.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

This is a want not a need. Our region already has plenty of sports facilities. I propose investing that Money into our roading and water problems

## What else?

Focus on keeping what we have well maintained before using more expenditure on the wants. The walkway is popular with locals and brings tourism. So extending that is a no brainer. It's proven it's great. But we don't need the sports hub. It's an expense that could go into what we do need water plus roads plus parks maintaining Plus new planting maintaining etc etc

Office Use Only: 480

**Submission No: 174** Julia Johnstone

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

### **Comments**

We need this. We are losing big opportunities of holding sporting fixtures because we don't have the infrastructure. We need to develop better facilities to attract more people to sport

Office Use Only: 483

**Submission No: 175** Tanya

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

## How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

I think there should be meters installed where each household can use a certain (fair) percentage per week/month & any extra is charged for.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Continue planting trees, but councillors can continue driving same vehicles without costing ratepayers more

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

### **Comments**

Great idea as long as it is big enough to accommodate all sporting codes, with enough carparks. Basketball stadium needs upgrading too.

Office Use Only: 485

**Submission No: 176** Angela Stewart

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

The sooner its done the better but have excellent project management to ensure any work comes in on budget. Councils have a bad reputation of dragging the chain and going over budget There should be penalties introduced to companies doing the work if they don't meet the milestones implemented as part of the project, this should help to keep all parties honest.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Water is now a commodity like anything else and users should pay but saving water is also important. Collecting water for your garden use should be encouraged.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

### Comments

Don't have enough info to make that decision

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Definitely do the walkway but never heard of the traverse before so maybe tracks and trails need more advertising to encourage more use?

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

What are the cost savings of electrifying the fleet including lease costs not just running costs.

## **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

What are the advantages of a multi sports hub. With covid now it seems more prudent to have the facilities separate as they are now. Too many activities in the one place is a disadvantage.

### What else?

Develop the Todd Aquatic centre to have year round use of the outdoor pool, move the cafe to the seaward side of the complex

Office Use Only: 486

**Submission No: 177 Jean McArthur** 

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

The benefits of fixing / replacing plumbing out-weigh what will eventually happen if the problems are ignored, as Wellington is finding out.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

### **Comments**

My ultimate dream is for putting tracks and trails at the forefront of leisure and commuting with a corresponding decrease on the emphasis of car / truck transport. To achieve this a complete rethink and attitudinal change would be required as happened in The Netherlands (starting in the 1960s) and as is now happening in Manchester and Leeds, UK and various Scandinavian countries. At the very least, extending the Coastal Walkway to Waitara and developing the Taranaki Traverse will bring untold benefits to Waitara, and the whole region in the form of health, better commuting options, individual and family/whanau welfare and enjoyment, and linking up tourism throughout the region. Wanting to feel safe while walking/cycling is high on the list for many people (and is a reason given for people not cycling regularly. High quality tracks and trails ticks too many boxes to not proceed. Combined with these extensions would be an increase in secure bike parks.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 491

Submission No: 178 Rebekah Savage

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### What else?

I do not support the water infrastructure being taken over by central government, as propos ed through media. Central government is bogged down in bureaucracy already and takes far too long to get anything done or a decision to be made, that this would be a disaster for our community.

Office Use Only: 492

**Submission No: 179** Clare Rinckes

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Ratepayers should not be funding the cost of water meters and water conservation initiatives in order that developers do not have to pay for new expensive infrastructure for their developments. The ratepayers should have the benefit of a system with redundant capacity which continues to operate effectively under climate change. I appreciate this is proposed, and I want to support this intent.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

#### **Comments**

I think the preferred option for Climate Action is lightweight. I am hoping the council is ensuring further developments are not occurring in low lieing areas or areas exposed to coastal erosion. I would like to see more work and action at the Council level on the Climate Emergency.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

#### **Comments**

The New Plymouth and Taranaki region are facing economic uncertainty due to covid-19 (which has not gone away) affecting the income of many businesses, and reduction in Oil and Gas income and Dairying income due to Climate Emergency actions. This is not the time to hit the ratepayers with discretionary recreational options. The airport is struggling to pay for itself due to covid-19 restricting travel, and the previous airport would have met our needs for a few more years. We should wait before committing to another expensive development.

Office Use Only: 493

**Submission No: 180** Julie Knight

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

This is desperately needed in New plymouth and would be a good source of income.

Office Use Only: 496

Submission No: 181 Graceyn Potroz

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 499

**Submission No: 182** Lynn

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 1. Do nothing. Status quo. No additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

#### **Comments**

Even though council says plumbing is failing who really knows how many more year we could get. Repair as fails or is guaranteed to fail soon. The old adage why fix what ain't broken!

#### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Water meters are a must

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Defer it and spend the money on necessary work ie plumbing and water meters

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

# What else?

Horrific council proposed rate increases and totally unnecessary . We don't have to do everything at once. Defer the hub defer the walkway extensions and simply get our infrastructure up to standard and then do the other projects

Office Use Only: 502

Submission No: 183 Robert Clark

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Filter water before it gets to see and reuse

## **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 503

Submission No: 184 K Seed

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

It's such an important issue, I can't fathom why Council allowed the backlog, hence the expensive fix. Why is there an Option 1. Do nothing, ridiculous.

#### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Sewage in Urenui is more important

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Maori would never have abused there land

# Developing a multi-sport hub

#### **Comments**

Urenui sewage is more important

Office Use Only: 504

**Submission No: 185** Andrew Thompson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 505

Submission No: 186 Holly Wenmoth

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Perhaps introducing compulsory rain water harvesting to new builds and/or semi rural (trickle fed) might help save water.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 509

Submission No: 187 Karl Wardzynski

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

While I've lived in areas with water meters all my life (lived in Melbourne before moving to NP), the biggest problem was privateering the water, the water cost a massive amount and increased yearly! This will be especially difficult in a climate where the current government are doing jack all about the "non-existent" housing crisis. I'm fortunate enough to own a property but with rent being common around the \$400-\$600 a week mark, lower income earners are going to absolutely struggle... It would be interesting for the council to come clean on the true figures of the last 20 years of how many people have moved here compared to how much the water storage capabilities have increased... and if it hasn't increased explain why, for example; was it because of environmental groups preventing large storage facilities because of their "beliefs" which is exactly what happened at times in Melbourne... if it hasn't increased more than the number of people moving here; it was simply a lack of attention from the council point of view. Time to be truthful with actual figures to gain the trust of the residents in this great region.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Having rode on the coastal walkway everyday for years, it's a great track. Extending this would be excellent. I now live in Westown and can still get to the coastal walkway easy enough but making a dedicated path that direction may get more people just starting, out and about in that area!

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

I've gone for option two however suggest keeping away from electric vehicles and targeting hydrogen powered vehicles to coincide with the federal governments push to have Taranaki the hydrogen centre of the country! Taranaki will need this and the workers (including me) who could lose there jobs because of the loss of oil and gas will depend on Hydrogen in our future! Time to support the majority of the community, gain the trust and go for hydrogen! Without the oil and gas industry and even a hydrogen future NP won't have decent money to worry about the future for this survey to make any difference... time to gain the trust of the residents!

## **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

This is brilliant, without reading too much about what has been planned; I played basketball all my youth and think it would be excellent for the region to have a single location where there is a huge number of activities that can be done with ease. Staging country wide basketball/netball tournaments in NP, even soccer and tennis. Coming from Melbourne we were spoilt for choice with sporting events, the AAMI stadium for example was a soccer field normally but holds yearly events of Monster trucks and motorbikes doing jumps etc in the stadium, this would be amazing to see in NP!

#### What else?

Just please read my other feedback, feel free to call or email me should you want further info. Target a hydrogen future to save the regions work force, without farmers or the energy industry this town doesn't have much left and I fear for housing prices should anything happen! Governments tend to tell the world we can change in 10 years time, in the engineering world 10 years is not long at all! Especially when overseas investors are not confident in the country, where will out money come from? Take Ballance Agri-Nutrients for example, they were just about to sign off a new more efficient plant (great for exports) then Jacinda Ardern announced no more exploration, their investor quickly backfired and canceled the deal due to lack of confidence of getting their money back...

Office Use Only: 510

**Submission No: 188** Tammy

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 513

Submission No: 189 Jonathan Megaw

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Stupid that subdivisions are held back from the town not have adequate services

## Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

Shouldn't have to have water metres

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

Don't upgrade council fleet waste of money.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 518

Submission No: 190 Kathleen Black

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

**Boosting our Climate Action Framework** 

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 519

Submission No: 191 David Bentley

Wish to speak to the Council: No

### Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 520

**Submission No: 192** Robert Manu

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

#### **Comments**

What sort of trees are we talking?

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 521

Submission No: 193 Denise Hill

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## **Fixing our plumbing**

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

## **Saving water and water meters**

### Improving stormwater management in Waitara

## **Extending our tracks and trails network**

## **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

We are desperate NOW

Office Use Only: 524

Submission No: 194 Ronny Rolfe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

## Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

### **Improving stormwater management in Waitara**

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Wāitara has been subjected to the "bottom of the barrel" for many years now. This is the very least that you could do for Wāitara

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

#### **Comments**

Fix up the ones we already have, save it for future adjustments to tracks

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

#### Comments

If a multi sport hub is built, what would happen with yarrow stadium. This is a big eyesore on our rates

Office Use Only: 525

Submission No: 195 Rachael Beck

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 528

**Submission No: 196 Jade Peters** 

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

**Boosting our Climate Action Framework** 

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Developing a multi-sport hub**

Office Use Only: 530

**Submission No: 197** Cameron Feather

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Invest in a quaility reticultion network and MAINTAIN it for future generations.

## Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

What plans are the council look at for water saving measures within their treatment process and maintenance of networks? ie leaks that can go unnoticed for days

# Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

With costal errosion continuing will the walkway survive 30+ years between bell block and waitara? Will add significant value to the areas?

**Boosting our Climate Action Framework** 

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

#### Comments

Which vehicles will be replaced? Are they high use vehicles that will have the maximum impact on emmsions? Or council members vehicles that will get used more for private use than council business?

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

Will this benefit the entire region?

## What else?

Where does the urenui sewage upgrade fit?

Office Use Only: 532

**Submission No: 198** Hester Stretton

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

## **Saving water and water meters**

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

#### **Comments**

I am not in favour of water meters for residential use.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

#### **Comments**

A great investment for tourism and younger generations.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

#### **Comments**

New Plymouth needs better sporting facilities. Places like Christchurch far exceed what New Plymouth offers. Just get moving and get it built. What a fantastic asset it will be for future generations.

Office Use Only: 533

Submission No: 199 Samuel Town

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

#### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

#### **Comments**

Will the current water charge on rates be removed?? Without introducing a new fee to make up for short fall??

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 534

**Submission No: 200** Greer Lean

Wish to speak to the Council: No

## Fixing our plumbing

### How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

#### How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

### **Saving water and water meters**

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

It would be good if more information was proved about why our regionnuses so much water. The statistics provided shown significantly higher usage bit there is no context around it. More information about this context would allow the community to make more informed decisions.

## Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

# **Extending our tracks and trails network**

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

#### **Comments**

This question is not complex enough. What does, "giving them a boost" mean? A boost seems like it must be a lot when it is almost double the councils entire preferred spend. I dont feel like this is clear enough to make a decision I am happy with.

# **Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

# Developing a multi-sport hub